
 

 

25th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to give you information about some upcoming activities we have planned for the children in 
Y5/6. More details about each of these will be sent soon so please keep an eye on the Daily Bulletin.  
 
In the next term, we have two trips planned for children in 5/6 plus an additional one for Y6 children only. 
We try to stay mindful of not asking parents for too many monetary contributions at one time and would 
not normally plan so many trips close together, but it has been impossible to avoid this year.   
 

1) In the week beginning 19th May, we would like to take the children on a geography field trip to 
Pateley Bridge to complete a river study. There is no cost for the activity, but coach costs will make 
this £9 per child. 

 
2) In June (exact dates to be confirmed soon), we will be visiting Bradford Mosque and Bradford 

Cathedral to look at religious art and architecture. The PTA have very kindly agreed to pay for the 
coach costs for this visit so we will need to ask for £6 per child to cover activities at the Mosque and 
the Cathedral. 

 
3) On Wednesday 25th June, Y6 children will be attending Crucial Crew at Harrogate College. The 

activity costs £3 per child. A coach to and from this event would cost £475 so, to save money, we will 
be taking the children on the train! This will make the total cost per child for this visit £5.50. Please 
keep an eye on the Daily Bulletin for more detailed information which will be coming soon.  

 
We hope you agree that these visits all provide important and exciting learning opportunities for the 
children.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Suzanne Brooke 
Y5/6 Phase Leader 
Western Primary School 
Brookes@wes.rklt.co.uk 
 
 
 
 


